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Conflict, War, and Peace

2013-08-13

introducing students to the scientific study of peace and war this
exciting new reader provides an overview of important and current
scholarship in this dynamic area of study focusing on the factors that
shape relationships between countries and that make war or peace more
likely this collection of articles by top scholars explores such key
topics as dangerous dyads alliances territorial disputes rivalry arms
races democratic peace trade international organizations territorial
peace and nuclear weapons each article is followed by the editors
commentary a major contributions section highlights the article s
theoretical advances and relates each study to the broader literature
while a methodological notes section carefully walks students through the
techniques used in the analysis methodological topics include research
design percentages probabilities odds ratios statistical significance
levels of analysis selection bias logit duration models and game theory
models

The Correlates of War: Research origins and
rationale

1979

mysearchlab provides students with a complete understanding of the
research process so they can complete research projects confidently and
efficiently students and instructors with an internet connection can
visit mysearchlab com and receive immediate access to thousands of full
articles from the ebsco contentselect database in addition mysearchlab
offers extensive content on the research process itself including tips on
how to navigate and maximize time in the campus library a step by step
guide on writing a research paper and instructions on how to finish an
academic assignment with endnotes and bibliography war peace and
international politics eighth edition begins by examining a unique
characteristic of international relations war the text seeks to discover
the causes of war by looking at historical cases and moves from these
cases to theories about the causes of war it then looks at a variety of
proposals for eliminating war or if not eliminating then reducing its
incidence or ameliorating its effects ten different approaches to
reducing conflict are assessed for weaknesses and strengths

War, Peace, and International Politics

2009-01

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
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work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the
body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may
contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Organizing Scientific Research for War; The
Administrative History of the Office of
Scientific Research and Development

2015-08-08

handbook of war studies iii is a follow up to handbook of war studies i
1993 and ii 2000 this new volume collects original work from leading
international relations scholars on domestic strife ethnic conflict
genocide and other timely topics special attention is given to civil war
which has become one of the dominant forms if not the dominant form of
conflict in the world today contributors bruce bueno de mesquita new york
university and hoover institution stanford university nils petter
gleditsch international peace research institute oslo prio and norwegian
university of science and technology ntnu trondheim håvard hegre
university of oslo and international peace research institute oslo prio
erin k jenne central european university budapest mark irving lichbach
university of maryland roy licklider rutgers university new brunswick t
david mason university of north texas rose mcdermott cornell university
stephen saideman mcgill university håvard strand international peace
research institute oslo prio monica duffy toft harvard university manus i
midlarsky is the moses and annuta back professor of international peace
and conflict resolution at rutgers university new brunswick he is the
founding past president of the conflict processes section of the american
political science association and a past vice president of the
international studies association

Handbook of War Studies III

2009-08-12

mysearchlab provides students with a complete understanding of the
research process so they can complete research projects confidently and
efficiently students and instructors with an internet connection can
visit mysearchlab com and receive immediate access to thousands of full
articles from the ebsco contentselect database in addition mysearchlab
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offers extensive content on the research process itself including tips on
how to navigate and maximize time in the campus library a step by step
guide on writing a research paper and instructions on how to finish an
academic assignment with endnotes and bibliography with unusual clarity
and from the trenches insights this book explores in detail the
complexities of the origins course and momentous effects of world war i
it focuses not only on the grand scale of the war but on its everyday
realities for the common soldier and the civilian populations on the
western eastern and other fronts explores the military and non military
aspects of the war and its causes synthesizes various analyses and
interpretations of the many controversies of the war includes insights
from the most recent literature on the role of women in the conflict the
war in the air the armenian genocide the assassination of archduke
francis ferdinand total war and the home fronts contains a graphic in
depth account of the appalling existence of soldiers at the front
including not only the horrors of battle but the oppressive psychological
impact of life in the trenches features a large number of maps and lively
biographical sketches of important figures for anyone interested in world
war i military history 20th century europe

World War I

2009-01

in the new world order conflicts between countries are increasing
fluctuations in the economy and imbalances in the distribution of scarce
resources to developing countries can result in wars the effect of the
recent covid 19 pandemic and economic crisis has caused changes in the
strategies and policies of countries technological changes and
developments have also triggered cyber wars despite this many countries
prefer to fight on the field the damage to the international economy of
wars which kills civilians and causes serious damage to developing
countries is a current issue the handbook of research on war policies
strategies and cyber wars examines the factors that lead to war and the
damages caused by war strategies and policies it is a guide for future
generations to develop constructive policies and strategies for living in
a peaceful world covering topics such as geopolitical consequences civil
liberty and terrorism this major reference work is a dynamic resource for
policymakers strategists government officials politicians sociologists
students and educators of higher education librarians researchers and
academicians

Handbook of Research on War Policies,
Strategies, and Cyber Wars

2023-05-05

the extended commemorations to mark the 100th anniversary of the great
war have commenced in earnest over the next four years people around the
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world will struggle to avoid the politicised public narratives of these
remembrances nationalistic sentiment is no less palpable today than
imperial sentiment was a century ago its opponents are still there too
among the countless commemorative activities that will occur there are
innumerable counter narratives although they are compelling in their
telling of oppositional stories they have yet to capture the imagination
of the dominant storytellers of our generation mainstream media
governments and politicians of all persuasions remain a captive of soft
jingoism and the myth making of geoffrey serle s fire eating generals in
such a view war remains a lamentable but necessary evil the true costs of
war are absorbed only partially given the destabilisation of much of the
globe and the increasing militarisation of domestic politics by western
governments it is unsurprising that a widespread movement for peace is
momentarily lost but history provides hope by looking back we can see the
ebb and flow of peace movements and the lessons here are instructive the
present commemorative phase provides historians with a license to tell
the stories that underscore the feeble fabric of nationalistic hubris
ones that seek to analyse and understand the human condition rather than
simply commemorate it tales of national re birth are but one facet of war
complicated by a much richer dirtier and more nuanced reality this
reality challenges the necessity of war and allows us to empathise with
war s victims elucidate oppositional tactics and provide explanations for
the difficulties in sustaining a pacifist approach in the midst of war
the chapters here deal with aspects of peace and anti war of memory of
forgetting and of legacy the majority unsurprisingly given the present
historical moment concentrate on the experience of the first world war
the shadows of that war are long and the historiography they build on
extensive contributors include phillip deery julie kimber karen agutter
anne beggs sunter robert bollard verity burgmann liam byrne lachlan
clohesy rhys cooper carolyn holbrook nick irving chris mcconville douglas
newton bobbie oliver carolyn rasmussen phil roberts and kim thoday

Progress Report of Research Into the Total
Impact of the War Upon Ameriton, U.S.A.

1942
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Fighting Against War

2015-02-13

research paper postgraduate from the year 2009 in the subject politics
topic peace and conflict security grade 1 language english abstract this
research paper deals with the question of limits in warfare particularly
during the cold war period and the continuing era of nuclear weapons the
importance on their agreement has been emphasized by applying schelling s
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concept of focal points within the field of tacit bargaining to the
korean war also the paper discusses the possibility of limited wars as a
generator of risk altogether this paper shall provide a good overview of
schelling s concept of focal points applied to a warfare situation by
emphasizing their critical and also controversial role

戦争論下

2001-12

scott copy 1 from the john holmes library collection

The Korean War: A Reflection upon the Importance
of Limits in Warfare with Thomas C. Schellings
Bargaining Framework

2016-12-30

in crimea donbass aleppo and over the english channel russia is using its
still modernizing military to re gain territory secure geopolitical
access and influence convey geopolitical strength domestically and
internationally and test the political resolve of others while the
russians pose a real military threat to the united states and many
european countries the u s army should ensure it prepares against russian
and not soviet forces this paper builds on tactical and operational
analyses of how russians approach war against a competing power to
outline strategic implications for the u s army the paper concludes that
understanding how russians approach war while keeping russian successes
and problems in context will allow u s leaders to pursue military and
political policies that maintain respect for this resurgent russian power
without overestimating russia s military capabilities this compilation
also includes a reproduction of the 2019 worldwide threat assessment of
the u s intelligence community 1 russia can and will prosecute a
different type of warfare than the united states 2 russia s military
believes nuclear war could be a reality 3 russia s post 2008 military
modernization is real but it was undertaken and appears more dramatic for
a host of reasons 4 alternative arguments 5 recommendations for the u s
army with respect to competing powers 6 conclusionto be able to deter and
defeat if needed the russian military the u s army must understand how
russians approach warfare including how they man train equip and organize
their military in addition to the armed forces ongoing combat operations
recent publications provide excellent tactical and operational analyses
of the russian military including the foreign military studies office s
fmso 2017 report on the russian way of war force structure tactics and
modernization of the russian ground forces hereafter rww in particular
rww identifies important details on the armed forces composition
structure way of fighting and modernization plans stemming in part from
russia s real and perceived threats the rww also describes major reforms
russia began two months after it invaded georgia in 2008
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Research in International Law Since the War

1930

to mark the 50th anniversary of the geneva conventions the icrc
combatants and non combatants alike a chance to share their experiences
express their opinions on what basic rules should apply in war discuss
why those rules sometimes break down and look at what the future holds
the investigation covered twelve countries worldwide

Preliminary Report on Study Projects Undertaken
by Research Agencies on Post War Problems

1940

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the
body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may
contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

The Russian Way of War

2019-11-04

mysearchlab provides students with a complete understanding of the
research process so they can complete research projects confidently and
efficiently students and instructors with an internet connection can
visit mysearchlab com and receive immediate access to thousands of full
articles from the ebsco contentselect database in addition mysearchlab
offers extensive content on the research process itself including tips on
how to navigate and maximize time in the campus library a step by step
guide on writing a research paper and instructions on how to finish an
academic assignment with endnotes and bibliography edited by one of the
most renowned scholars in the field richard betts conflict after the cold
war assembles classic and contemporary readings that argue about the
shape of international conflict in this post cold war and post 9 11 era
contextualized within a broader philosophical and historical context the
carefully chosen and excerpted selections in this popular reader
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introduce students to the core debates about the causes and the future of
war and peace through the precision of its approach and attention to new
issues this reader challenges conventional wisdom and encourages more
critical examination of the political economic social and military
factors that underlie political violence

The People on War Report

1999

using an quot event studyquot methodology this paper analyzes the
aftermath of civil war in a cross section of countries it focuses on
those experiences where the end of conflict marks the beginning of a
relatively lasting peace the paper considers 41 countries involved in
internal wars in the period 1960 2003 in order to provide a comprehensive
evaluation of the aftermath of war the paper considers a host of social
areas represented by basic indicators of economic performance health and
education political development demographic trends and conflict and
security issues for each of these indicators the paper first compares the
post and pre war situations and then examines their dynamic trends during
the post conflict period it conducts this analysis both in absolute and
relative terms the latter in relation to control groups of otherwise
similar countries the paper concludes that even though war has
devastating effects and its aftermath can be immensely difficult when the
end of war marks the beginning of lasting peace recovery and improvement
are indeed achieved

The Science of War

2015-08-21

the central thesis of this research paper is that war continues to be an
ugly business despite the profusion of laws and conventions designed to
muzzle its devastation and limit the harm to non combatants no ethical
theory of warfare can justify the horrific effects of war7 particularly
as we view the lethality of modern weapons and the damage they can
inflict upon their targets many just war theorists have tried to argue
that unintended collateral damage is not a crime against humanity if it
is the result of military operations waged in a just cause thus the
justice of going to war jus ad bellum has carried more ethical weight
than the resulting ways and means for waging war jus in bello while the
just war tradition has served us well in establishing the moral and
ethical basis for waging war it has been less persuasive and consistent
with regards to the means in the world of digitization and precision
guided munitions crimes against humanity have become a banal side effect
perhaps the time has come to reassess what our just war tradition should
be for the centuries ahead perhaps the time has come to ban war as an
option for resolving conflict
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War, Peace and Political Science After the Cold
War

1993

the aftermath of the war in iraq has generated a great deal of second
guessing regarding washington s prewar planning and intelligence efforts
gregory hooker senior intelligence analyst for iraq at u s central
command provides a detailed narrative of the war planning process
beginning with the military s initial attempts to adjust to the new focus
on regime change and closing with the government s ineffective
preparation for the postwar environment

2nd Report on Study Projects Undertaken by
Research Agencies on Post-war Problems

1941

essay from the year 2018 in the subject politics international politics
topic peace and conflict studies security grade ma language english
abstract the events taking place in the islamic republic of afghanistan
at present such as the withdrawal of foreign troops the strengthening of
the taliban forces the increase in drug trafficking the change in the
ruling elite are of concern to the entire world community preservation of
stability and security in afghanistan and the region of central asia
requires a more thorough and coordinated approach from all stakeholders
in this process the current stalemate resulting from the attempt to
forcefully unleash the afghan knot once again demonstrates to the world
the futility of a military solution to the problem

Conflict After Cold War

2008-12-16

world s leading security expert asseses prospects for a war with iran
iraq stands on the edge of civil war as sectarian killings escalate and
troops become more deeply entrenched is there any prospect of an exit
strategy leading security expert

The Aftermath of Civil War

2016

seminar paper from the year 2002 in the subject american studies
literature grade a deutsch 1 international university in germany bruchsal
department of sciences and liberal arts language english abstract
introduction kurt vonnegut jr is considered one of the greatest american
authors ever he wrote about 30 novels an uncounted number of short
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stories and a few essays and plays his most successful novel
slaughterhouse five or the childrens crusade a duty dance with death was
his sixth book and published in 1969 this research paper will focus on
the connection between billy pilgrim the main character of slaughterhouse
five and the life of kurt vonnegut furthermore it will make use of this
connection in order to suggest why kurt vonnegut wrote this book pilgrim
who is an american world war ii veteran and survived the allied air raid
on dresden in early 1945 strikes the reader as a very eccentric person he
believes that he has come unstuck in time vonnegut 1991 p 23 and time
travels to his childhood to his wedding to the battle of the bulge and to
the air raid but not only that he has lost control over the temporal
aspects of his life he furthermore believes that he has been kidnapped by
aliens from the planet tralfamadore and taken to their world as an
exhibit in a terrarium in order to point out the close relationship
between the author and the main character i will subdivide this paper
into several sections shortly giving information about the author s
biography and providing a quick summary of slaughterhouse five this
information has to be considered and related in order to understand
vonnegut s motivation for writing this novel it is vital to realize that
pilgrim is vonnegut and that whatever pilgrim feels is what vonnegut
experienced in his life

Report on Study Projects Undertaken by Research
Agencies on Post War Problems

1941

excerpt from evolving chaplain doctrine in operations other than war a
research paper presented to a598 elective research in low intensity
conflict command and general staff college the reason i say this is
because chaplain doctrine contained in fm 16 1 treats all ministry as
generic that is ministry is the same in all types of units what works in
one unit will work in another ministry is ministry is ministry only the
environment changes not ministry fm 16 1 is not alone in this view joint
pub 1 05 supports this idea when it says changes in religious ministry
support activities will be more a matter of changing intensity and
emphasis than dramatically altered duties about the publisher forgotten
books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more
at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works
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The Perplexty of What is Just in War After We
Have Accepted What is Just About War.
Reflections on JUS IN BELLO.

1996

research paper from the year 2012 in the subject african studies grade
none university of benin course international studies and diplomacy
language english abstract war is the highest form of political struggle
for resolving contradictions when they have developed to a certain stage
either between classes nations states or political groups hence the
rapport between war and peace is being determined by the approach or
position of diplomacy since the failure of diplomacy usually laid the
basis for the start of war and after all wars peace often reign it is of
enormous significance to recognize the important relationship between war
and diplomacy like all civil wars the nigerian civil war was unique in
the context of the nation s history this is because it was the most vivid
expression of a country turned against itself as with civil wars in other
countries the nigerian civil war can be analyzed within the context of a
failed diplomatic act hence this paper discussed the position of
negotiation or peace talk before and after the nigerian civil war of 1967
1970 it has also looked at the general impact of diplomacy during the
period of the crisis

Preliminary Report on Study Projects Undertaken
by Research Agencies on Post War Problems. May,
1940

1940

the book offers unique access to theoretical approaches and practical
examples of international social work in the context of war and conflicts
the reader gains knowledge about the competences and role of social work
which contributes to mitigating the effects of war and conflict the book
raises the question of how to connect international social work with
local approaches and offers suggestions for a development of social work
with respect to exchanging knowledge and experiences between the west and
the east the global north and the global south it furthermore discusses
the role of social work in reducing the problem of gender based violence
and in the methods of peacebuilding processes in post war and post
conflict societies

The War Report

2013

how leaders caused tribal conflict in liberia s war is a research paper
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written by sindi sheer an undergraduate student in geography the paper
focuses on ethnic tensions in liberia and provides an overview of the
civil war in the country which started in december 1989

Shaping the Plan for Operation Iraqi Freedom

2005
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Acontrarian view of strategic aerospace warfare

1996

Casualties of Conflict

1991

Research about Peace Prospect in Afghanistan

2019-05-19

Into the Long War

2007

A short research paper on Kurt Vonnegut's
"Slaughterhouse Five"

2003-04-26

悪魔の辞典(全2巻)

1974

Evolving Chaplain Doctrine in Operations Other
Than War

2017-11-08
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The Right of Freedom of the Air

1952

Effect of War News on Newspaper Reading

1940

Diplomacy in the Context of the Nigeria Civil
War

2013-08

Social Work in Post-War and Political Conflict
Areas

2021-03-27

Heavy Air Transport in Strategic Operations

1953

How Leaders Caused Tribal Conflict in Liberia's
War

1961

Jackson County's Role in the Civil War

2017-07

帝国と立憲
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